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Dear Sir

ABN 7684 6538 543

SUBMISSION - INQUIRY INTO THE AUSTRALIAN FORESTRY INDUSTRY

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the House of Representatives
Standing Committee's Inquiry into the Australian Forestry Industry.

VicForests believes a vibrant and robust forestry industry in Australia is vital in meeting
a range of economic, environmental and social outcomes. We also recognise that
active Federal and State Government support for sustainable native timber harvesting
is crucial for ensuring the long-term viability of this industry. As such, we welcome the
Committee's work in relation to this issue.

VicForests is pleased to submit the enclosed submission, which offers our perspective
on many of the major issues and challenges faced by the industry. We would be happy
to meet with the Committee to discuss this submission further. VicForests would also
like to extend an offer to the Committee's members to visit our operations to gain an
even stronger understanding of the issues at hand.

YOI,l[S sincerely

David Pollard
Chief Executive Officer
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